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Information about our next Rotary Meeting (usually held at Cambridge Bowling Club, 7.10 for 7.30 am): 

Wednesday 28th February 2024 
Activity:  The Independent Education System in WA – Philip Goldsworthy 

On Duty:  Club Host:  Graham McHarrie                                                      Set up/Pack up:  Peter Burns 

Coming up soon 
 

Wednesday 6th March 2024 
Activity: Kairi Watty – Strength for Life  
Club Host: Ross Ledger 
Set up/pack up:  John Gartlan 

 
 

GENERAL NEWS ITEMS 
 

Please note that we will have an Extraordinary 
Meeting after next week’s normal meeting to 
discuss strategic and succession planning for our 
Club. 
 
Our thoughts are with Mary Anne Berry who had 
a hip replacement over the weekend. Speedy 
recovery please Mary Anne! 

NEWS ABOUT OUR CLUB, ROTARY GENERALLY & OUR WORLD 
 
  
This week’s meeting was largely one of ‘housekeeping’, but we did have a visit by Matt and Mikayla from 
Floreat Primary School for the purpose of finding out what we know about technology in schools ahead 
of a workshop by them in a few weeks’ time. 
 
President Frank led the ‘housekeeping’ discussion which included a range of topics. Jeremy Wood told 
us all about the School Leadership programme that he conducts at various primary schools, and this 
focuses on how to run a successful meeting. It’s remarkable what an impact this has on the pupils and it 
generates much gratitude from Principals and Parents.  
 
Two teachers from Perth are visiting the Karya Mulia Deaf School in Surabaya in May, and there is an 
opportunity for us to visit that site in August if there is support for such a trip. 
 
Other topics covered were: a possible association with the City Beach Surf Life Saving Club; Betty is now 
being hosted by Geoff Ivanac and Natasha; the use of a microphone for Guest Speakers; there will be 
no fete this year; and the possible sale of alarms for women as a community service fundraiser. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Birthdays: Jim Berry (18 Feb); Don Holywell (21 Feb); Mary Anne Berry (25 Feb)     

Wedding anniversaries: Manny & Marina Petrelis (21 Feb); Peter & Robyn Wagner (22 Feb) 

Rotary anniversaries: Max Puddey (’04); Cate Barlow & Brian Downing (’19)    

IF A MEMBER CAN’T ATTEND, OR WANTS TO BRING A VISITOR, PLEASE ADVISE LIBBY LARSEN BY EARLY MONDAY MORNING 

Either by telephone (0438 462 917) or email (libbylarsen@westnet.com.au).                Bulletin Editor: Roger Veary                                       
 

I named my iPod The Titanic. When I plug it in it says ‘The Titanic is syncing’!  

mailto:libbylarsen@westnet.com.au

